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University of Florida
College of Engineering
Department of Nuclear Engineering Sciences
Attu: Dr. M. J. Ohanian, Chairman

College of Engineering
202 Nuclear Sciences Center
Cainesville, Florida 32601

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. M. V. Annast of this
office on July 21-22, 1977, of the UFTR physical protection program
provided pursuant to NRC License No. R-56. This refers also to the
discussions held with Dr. J. Carroll at the conclusion of the inspec-
tion.

The area examined during this inspection was your physical protection
l program and its implementation. Within this area, the inspection con-

sisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative
records, interviews with facility personnel and observations by the
inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were
disclosed. A copy of the inspection report is attached.

| In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's " Rules of Practice,"
1 Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, documentation of the

findings of your safeguards and security measures is exempt from public
disclosure; therefore, the report will not be placed in the Public
Document Room.
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Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we vill be glad to
discuss them with you.

Very truly yours,

,

. B. K a Chie
Safeguar s Branch

Attachsent:
RII Inspection Rpt. No.'
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